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Dear Members of the Senate Committee on Veterans, Emergency Management, 

Federal and World Affairs. 

 

I am writing in strong support of SCR 23, establishing a sister state relationship 

between the State of Oregon and Chersky Oblast.   

Ukraine is a Democracy under attack by The Russian Oligarchy and it’s dictator 

Vladimir Putin.  Despite the overwhelming economic, weaponry and manpower 

disadvantages, they have been valiantly defending their country against our long-time 

adversary.  Given the Trump administration’s failed attempt to belittle and humiliate 

their heroic President Zelensky, We need to show our support for their defense of 

democracy and reestablish a friendship that should never have been endangered by 

President Trumps bullying behavior toward a man who every other democratic 

country respects and reveres.   

 

I urge you to support SCR 23 and demonstrate Oregon’s steadfast dedication to 

global partnerships and defense of freedom.  Thank you for your leadership and for 

considering this important resolution. 

Thank You 

Gregory Gregg 

1390 Elm St. NW 

Salem, OR. 97304 

 

 

 

 


